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I urge you to to side with the residents of Washington township who are extremely against the building
of solar farms. We must own 40 acers in order to build a house because the township is zoned
agricultural for a reason. We do not want sub divisions, apartment complexes, solar farms, etc. We want
our fresh air and to look off the back deck and see crops growing for miles. Would you want to eat
dinner on a back deck surrounded by solar panels? We chose to build families in this township for a
reason, nothing could impede our farming community, until now as we are fighting with everything to
get the solar farm shut down.
 
Kirsten Ebright

mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

6/21/2021 4:50:49 PM

in

Case No(s). 21-0669-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment of Kristen Ebright, via website. electronically filed by Docketing
Staff on behalf of Docketing


